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INFORMATION UPDATE     30th September 2015
FUN CLUB  P.4 – 7
Children attending Fun Club must report to the Assembly Hall at 3.00pm for registration with a staff member EVERY DAY.

This will help in the management of younger children being collected from the Fun Club at 3.00pm.

OCTOBER ROSARY
As October is the month of The Rosary, Fr. Peter has suggested that we promote this in school by encouraging children to pray The Rosary with their families on a specially assigned day – Sunday 18th October.  This is part of a worldwide project called “One Million Children Praying for Unity and Peace”
Useful resources to support this and to encourage children to pray can be found on
www.million-kids-praying.net
CAR PARKING
Thank you all who are supporting our campaign to keep our children safe. A small sacrifice of inconvenience made by everyone concerned makes a big difference to the safety of EVERY child.

The car park at Abbey Park Gaelic Field is open for use by parents at the key times for leaving off or collecting children.
Please support our management of the pupils by leaving the premises as soon as you have dropped them at the designated area.

Mass of St Therese of the Child Jesus
Mass will be celebrated in St. Malachy’s Church on Thursday 1st October at 7.30pm. 

This year it is the P.7 children from St. Patrick’s Primary School who are participating in the ceremony and we would like to encourage as many of our pupils as possible to attend.

P1 Parents Information Meeting:

All P.1 parents should attend this important meeting on Wednesday 7th October at 7.00pm. This is for parents only so please make the appropriate child minding arrangements.

PARENT/TEACHER MEETINGS P2-7:
These will take place on Friday 23rd Oct (with a small number scheduled for Thurs 22nd) during the school day.  Suggested appointment times will follow from each teacher.
OPEN DAY / GEORGIAN DAY:

Last year we ran our annual open day on Georgian Day which suited families who came to see the school in the morning and then joined the celebrations in the afternoon.

This year we are doing the same on Saturday 28th November from 10.00am – 12.00 noon.

Pupils from P.5-7 are invited to participate in Georgian Day through creative drama workshops. To apply for a place they must complete and return the forms available in school. The closing date for applications is Friday 16th October.

                                                            Thank you for your support
John Monaghan
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